
From: Ann Zirkle <amz11@scasd.org> 
To: sensiblesolution@yahoo.com 
Sent: Wednesday, January 24, 2007 11:40:19 AM 
Subject: THANK YOU... 

Thank you for providing a viable, alternative option for renovation. 
  
I'm tired of being held hostage by the District's current, flawed design concepts and 
indecision.  Please add me to your mailing list, as I'd like to receive informational 
updates. 
  
Best, a :-) 
  
  
Ann Zirkle 
SCASD, Department of Athletics 
 


